
 
 

Traffic Alert 
 
News Contact:  Kimberly Qualls, (785) 640-9340 or kqualls@ksdot.org 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

For Thursday, April 5-Late August 2012 in Alma/Wabaunsee County  
 
K-99 

 
As of Thursday, April 5, all northbound K-99 traffic from 1st Street to 7th Street through 
the city of Alma will be detoured for a streetscaping project by the City of Alma. The 
Alma Downtown Streetscaping Improvement Project includes the installation new of 
curb and gutter, storm sewer, pavers, handrail, benches and pavement patching. Crews 
will conduct work Monday-Friday between 7:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. with some 
occasional Saturday work.  
 
Northbound K-99 traffic will detoured on 2nd Street west to Kansas and then back on 
7th Street to K-99. Once the northbound direction is completed, then southbound traffic 
will be detoured via the same route.  Drivers should expect some minor delays during 
peak travel times. 
 
Special Note: All wideloads wanting to travel through Alma on K-99 must use alternate 
routes during the duration of the project due to narrow lane restrictions on the detour 
route. 
 
Project work is scheduled to be completed in late August 2012, weather permitting. 
 

This information is available in alternative accessible formats. To obtain an alternative format,  
contact KDOT Transportation Information, Eisenhower Building, 700 SW Harrison, 2nd Floor West,  

Topeka, Kan., 66603-3754, or (785) 296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711 

 
 

Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 
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